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Public Exhibition of Draft Plan of Management
Pursuant to Section 38 of the Local Government Act 1993 and resolution of Cowra Council at

its Ordinary Meeting held 14 December 2020, the following Draft Plan of Management is

placed on exhibition for public comment from 6 April 2022 to 5 May 2022: West Cowra

Recreation Ground Reserve 1000270

A copy of the Draft Plan of Management and all associated documentation is available to

members of the public via the Council’s website www.cowracouncil.com.au.  Follow the

‘public exhibition link’ on the homepage.  Due to COVID-19 restrictions, hard copies of the

Draft Plan of Management will not be made available for inspection in the foyer of Cowra

Shire Council; however, hard copies can be made available to interested persons on request.

Please contact Council’s Technical Services Department on (02) 6340 2070.

All members of the public are invited to make a submission in relation to the Draft Plan of

Management. All submissions must be made in writing to the General Manager, Cowra Shire

Council, Private Bag 342 Cowra NSW 2794, or by email to council@cowra.nsw.gov.au. All

submissions must be received by Council no later than 4.30pm on 18 May 2022. Please note

that all submissions, including any personal information will be made available in a public

report to Council following the exhibition of the Draft Plan of Management.

Public Exhibition of Draft Plan of Management
Pursuant to Section 38 of the Local Government Act 1993 and resolution of Cowra Council at

its Ordinary Meeting held 26 July 2021, the following Draft Plan of Management is placed on

exhibition for public comment from 13 April 2022 to 12 May 2022: Olympic Park Reserve

46688.

A copy of the Draft Plan of Management and all associated documentation is available to

members of the public via the Council’s website www.cowracouncil.com.au. Follow the ‘public

exhibition link’ on the homepage.  Due to COVID-19 restrictions, hard copies of the Draft Plan

of Management will not be made available for inspection in the foyer of Cowra Shire Council;

however, hard copies can be made available to interested persons on request. Please contact

Council’s Technical Services Department on (02) 6340 2070.

All members of the public are invited to make a submission in relation to the Draft Plan of

Management. All submissions must be made in writing to the General Manager, Cowra Shire

Council, Private Bag 342 Cowra NSW 2794, or by email to council@cowra.nsw.gov.au. All

submissions must be received by Council no later than 4.30pm on 25 May 2022. Please note

that all submissions, including any personal information will be made available in a public

report to Council following the exhibition of the Draft Plan of Management.

Water Leak Detection and Reduction Program
Did you know that the real water loss average in NSW is 116L/connection daily? 
Based on this average, real water loss in our area is more than 33 million litres annually! To

reduce water loss, Council is currently completing a leak detection and reduction program.

The team from Central West Leak Detection and Plumbing are currently moving around the

Cowra township area to identify any leaks in our water network. Investigations will take up to

8 weeks; during this time it is not anticipated that there will be any disruption to water supply.

The community can assist with leak reduction by continuing to report water mains breaks and

leaking water meters. For more information or questions about leak detection, please call

Council’s Infrastructure and Operations Team on 02 6340 2070. 

Payments unavailable Friday 29 April 2022
Council is undertaking a major upgrade of our corporate software. Customers are advised

that on Friday 29 April 2022 our Customer Service Centre will have reduced capability and

will be unable to process receipts, lodge applications etc. 

We kindly request that customers consider delaying their payments and business at our

Customer Service Centre until Monday 2 May 2022. For further information, please contact

Council on (02) 6340 2000 or council@cowra.nsw.gov.au.

Serrated Tussock Control Notice
Landholders are advised that the optimum time for control of Serrated Tussock is from May-

October using a herbicide registered for use on Tussock. Seed formation generally occurs in

October/November. Alternatively, mechanical means of control and Integrated Weed

Management practices are also able to be utilised February- October.
For more information on Serrated Tussock Control, please visit www.serratedtussock.com. 
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